Report of BASiC, AUS Council January 11th, 2017

· Due to it being so early in the semester, we haven’t had a chance to meet yet thus exact events have not been confirmed, but here are a few of the exciting things I know we have coming up
· We had a samosa sale in Leacock on Friday 
· Some of our execs and other interested students will be attending the Combining 2 cultures conference at McMaster at the end of the month 
· We will be having our elections for next year’s exec next month 
· New designed for our clothing this semester
· And other exciting things to come!

Next Meeting is January 16th, 2017 at 5:40pm in Leacock 114B 

Respectfully Submitted,

Daisy He
[bookmark: _GoBack]BASiC VP External 

e o 4 et o
S at g s oot

R —
[r—




